
 Cabinet Secretariat 
 Foreign Affairs Office 

19 February 2019 

2019 N. 2 

Embassy and Consulate-general Establishment Notice 

Fellow Rabian citizens, 

By request of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan and as per the agreement made between Her 
Majesty’s Government and the Pakistani government, the Rabian Embassy Islamabad and the 
Rabian Consulate-general Karachi will be expected in March, 2019.  

(Non-confidential C, for public release) 

Diplomatic Mission Code to be released on official website 

(Sender: Consular Affairs Directorate, Foreign Affairs Office 
Receiver: Secretary Mubarak Ali 
Non-confidential C) 

The Diplomatic Mission Code (2019 SI No. 3) will be released on the official website 
rabbistan.weebly.com. Receiver please adhere to the Code during preparation of the Pakistani 
diplomatic missions’ opening. 

~ 9pm Hong Kong 19/2/`19
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